COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT
FROM THE MEETING HELD DECEMBER 3, 2020

For the Council meeting of December 3, 2020, the Committee recommends the following:

E.l.c.a

E.1.c.b.

E.l.c.c

Pandemic Relief for the Vic West Lawn Bowling Club

That Council approve the following expenditures through either cash or in-kind

grants to the Vic West Lawn Bowling Club:

1. $1000 To cover the portion of Vic West Lawn Bowling Club’s water bills for the
bowling green (not the clubhouse) for 2020 and first half of 2021

2. $500 for sand to maintain the lawn bowling green

3. That a letter be sent to the Parks and Recreation Foundation thanking them for
their support

Emergency Social Services Grant

That Council fund The Salvation Army Addictions and Rehabilitation Centre,
Shower Power, $86,520, and that Council request that The Salvation Army
provide a monthly report to staff on the number of days, hours, showers, and a
list of parks attended, and the future use of the portable shower.

That Council approve $6,500 for the James Bay United Church Community Care
Tent.

Forward the remaining applications to the Capital Regional District Reaching
Home Program for consideration.

That Council allocate $22,400 to the Umbrella Society.

Council Member Motion: Showers at Our Place Society

That the City contribute $2850 per month between December and March to be
funded by the federal-provincial Restart to partner with Island Health, BC
Housing and United Way to provide extended hours for shower use.



